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                                  Motori Elettrici S.p.A. 

Motri  
Dear sirs, 

We are glad to inform you that we will take part at: 

sps ipc drives 

26/28 November 2019, Nuremberg, Germany 

https://sps.mesago.com/events/en.html  

You will find MGM team at:   Hall 3A / Booth 125 

 

We would be very glad to show you our new projects and products. 
 

We look forward to meeting you at our booth and we please you to confirm your visit. 
 

We thank you in advance for your kind cooperation and visit. 
MGM SALES TEAM 

 

 

 

www.mgmrestop.com 


